February 7, 2023

Salt Lake County Council

Attn: Aimee Winder Newton, Chair

Building Mail

Dear Council:

Re: 2022 Tax Payment Shortages

In Connection with processing of 2022 tax payments, the County Treasurer hereby requests authorization to settle shortages of less than \$1.00 on 280 parcels in the aggregate amount of \$67.86.

Details of the settlement granted will be maintained in the County Treasurer's Office. Your approval of these settlements is hereby respectfully requested. Thank you for your favorable consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

K. Wayne Cushing

Salt Lake County Treasurer

KWC/ld

B59- tx pmt short



K. Wayne Cushing Treasurer

Phil Conder Chief Deputy Treasurer

Carrie Brown
Accounting Director

Angie Vise
Collections Director